SOPA actions from meeting on 29th April 2015

	What	Who
1	Set up a meeting with SSA/SPF/SPC & SOPA to discuss areas of greater potential collaboration and demarcation of unique contribution to work more effectively for older people and avoid duplication	Glenda Watt
2	Make contact with representatives in trade union retired members' sections & STUC to arrange a meeting to discuss relationship with SOPA	Glenda Watt/Tom Berney
3	Share thoughts on structures and mechanisms from 29/4 and have further discussion with the SOPA committee	Glenda Watt/SOPA committee
4	Develop closer links with national and local older people's organisations to explore sharing resources more effectively (e.g. research)	Glenda Watt
5	Consider contacting business organisations like PROBUS to develop closer links/representation on SOPA committee	Tom Berney
6	Add more narrative to research findings from the issues survey spreadsheet and get committee members to share the findings with their local groups	Glenda Watt/all SOPA committee

Mark Bitel
Independent facilitator
mark@evaluation.u-net.com
May 1st 2015